
 
From: Clayt Spears 
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 1:27 PM 
To: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Cc: Richard Hoover ; Catherine Stidsen ; Jo 
Geary ; Peter Jaycock ; Debbie Van Dalen 

; Brittany VanDalen ; Charity Krauskopf 
; John Metcalfe <jmetcalfe@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Cottonwood Mansion Museum 

 
 

Caution 

This email is NOT from a Haldimand County Employee 

 

 

Good Afternoon Evelyn: 

Further to our telephone conversation, I am forwarding the link to Cottonwood's 

promotional video herewith.  As I mentioned, it is my wish to instill the importance of our 
site in those who may not be fully familiar with its heritage value in Haldimand County. 

You intimated that council will be formulating the agenda for March next week and I 
respectively request that Cottonwood Mansion Museum can be included. 

Clayton "Clayt" Spears, President 

Cottonwood Mansion Preservation Foundation 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EMckaeKKzqA  

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.youtube.com_watch-3Fv-3DEMckaeKKzqA&d=DwQFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=bWwjUNRA9ka7X-UPTHYeubts6Eo0eTNvbu4_asNFcqM&m=-_wegW3fPij_x7TNNDKKypo5H25zGcTp1OGi4uSTuHs&s=bHWqufQRWxLD78W1YM33-HikuWwCnbVKHbgDQYAXYWI&e=



